Ng Oi Yan (6B)

Risks in attending mainland schools


More and more students are being sent to the mainland to attend primary schools by their parents. Although they can meet their parents during weekends, I fear the generation gap will grow wider. There is too little time for the children to communicate with their parents.


Also, the children may be affected by the lifestyle in the mainland. Also, they might find it difficult to socialize with other children in Hong Kong when they return for their secondary education.
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